
Conference Title: Growth, Development and Research in Africa and Diaspora

Instruction for Abstract Submission 
• The Queen’s Africa and Diaspora Group presents the Queen’s Africa and Diaspora (QAD) 

Conference. QAD Conference 2019 welcomes abstracts on all topics from a 

multidisciplinary and global perspective that contributes to sustainable growth, development 

and research in Africa and Diaspora. For orientation, these are some themes of the 

conference:

• Changing environment and sustainable development

• Working and field work in Africa

• Governance, Health and sustainable development in Africa and Diaspora

• Migration– issues for growth in Africa

• Gender and politics in Africa and diaspora

• African Diaspora in Canada – issues for work, education and research

• Person with disabilities and accessibility in Africa

• Reducing Emissions from Deforestation and Forest Degradation in Africa and Latin America

• CFA franc: Challenges for the development of Africa etc.

The deadline for proposal submission is August 23rd, 2019. Author(s) of accepted 

abstracts will be notified by August 26th, 2019

Each panel proposal or roundtable proposal should include a panel title and a brief description 

(300-600 words), the name of the panel organizer(s) and the panel participants. The proposal for 

oral or poster presentation should include the name(s) and the email address(es) of the 

(co)author(s), the institutional affiliation(s), the title of the proposed presentation, and an 

abstract of no more than 200 words. In the event of a co-authored paper, kindly indicate which 

of the authors will be attending the conference and to whom correspondence should be sent.

The papers of this conference will be published in the conference proceedings.

Abstract submission: Please submit your abstract by email at q.africa@queensu.ca

More information on this call for abstracts and the 2019 QAD conference and events can be found at                           

www. queensafricadiaspora.ca
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